
Thanks to Representatives Seaton and Foster, the House Finance and Resource Committee, and 
the House bipartisan majority coalition for their plan to secure a positive future for our state. 
House Bill 111 will restructure the oil and tax credit system to ensure the oil companies don’t 
receive more than they pay. House Bill 115 will create a reasonable POMV draw, a small income 
tax, and a stable PFD system. All of these measures together will give us a sustainable plan to 
keep the state solvent and allow us to continue providing necessary state services. I appreciate 
the courage and vision of the sponsors and encourage all legislators to pass these bills. 
 
Cheryl Lovegreen 
Anchorage 
 


